
From: David Giugni
To: Joy
Cc: Leslie Isenberg; Joan Mithers; Derek Murray; Katie Egan; Melissa Crowder; DeeAna Saunders
Subject: RE: Quick DCRC Question
Date: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:22:04 PM

 
Good Afternoon Commissioner Freiberg---
Attachment A to the staff report provides a summary of staff’s recommendations for the contracts
including some detail regarding the recommendation if different from the requested amount. If you
would like further detail regarding a recommendation, please reach out to Social Services staff as
you did with Joan.  Staff will Bcc all of the Commission with the responses in order for all of the
members to have the information. In addition, tomorrow evening’s meeting will provide time to
answer Commissioner questions. 
Thank you.
 
David M. Giugni
Social Services Manager
City of West Hollywood
323-848-6410
dgiugni@weho.org
 
 
 

From: Joy <joyfreiberg@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 1:32 PM
To: Joan Mithers <JMithers@weho.org>; David Giugni <dgiugni@weho.org>
Cc: Leslie Isenberg <lisenberg@weho.org>
Subject: Re: Quick DCRC Question
 
Thanks, Joan!
 
David, Is there a report on staff recommendations that includes details like this? The
3.A. attachment didn't include all the details on some of their recommendations.    
 
On Monday, July 25, 2022 at 01:03:11 PM PDT, Joan Mithers <jmithers@weho.org> wrote:
 
 

Hi Joy,

 

The current funding for DCRC includes  .75 full-time equivalent staff to provide Case Management
services. The current scope of service has a goal for case management of 20 members per year.

 

The proposal included 1.1 full-time equivalent staff to provide the same level of service. Staff is not
recommending a funding increase beyond the 2% cost of living.
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CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

 

I look forward to seeing you tomorrow.

 

Joan Mithers

Social Services Program Administrator

City of West Hollywood

8300 Santa Monica Blvd.

West Hollywood, CA 90069

jmithers@weho.org

(323) 848-6540

 

From: Joy <joyfreiberg@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:59 AM
To: Joan Mithers <JMithers@weho.org>
Subject: Quick DCRC Question

 

 

Hi Joan,

 

Hope you had a nice weekend. I wanted to touch base with you regarding DCRC
funding. Staff recommended keeping the current funding with a 2% COLA increase,
including the $8,000 Home Secure Funds totaling $63,964.

 

The requested $81,167 included a case manager, which staff didn't recommend
funding - is that correct? Bringing it down to $63,694.

 

Joy

E-mail correspondence with the City of West Hollywood (including any attachment) is a public record
under the California Public Records Act, which may be subject to public disclosure under the Act.
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